
 

    

 

    

 

 
                                                                          

                      
                       
 

 
 
                    17th March 2025 
 
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
Our school, along with many others around the country, is facing significant financial 
challenges that have impacted our budget. As a result, we need to make some difficult 
decisions to ensure we can continue providing the best possible education and resources 
for our pupils. 
  
Unfortunately, this means that we will no longer be able to subsidise events, trips, and 
independent clubs (with the exception of children who are eligible for Pupil Premium 
money).   
 
After Easter, our own Teatime club will take on a focus each evening, for example, Lego, 
Sport, Art, Dance, etc. in an attempt to bring more money into school. 
  
We understand that you all care passionately about our amazing little school, as do all the 
staff here. We will continue to strive to bring you the very best provision that we can despite 
the constraints. 
  
Thank you so much to those who have donated money to help subsidise our more recent 
events. I would be very happy to liaise with local businesses and school sponsorships that 
may be mutually beneficial. Please do let me know of any that might be interested. 
 
 
 
Yours 
 
 
 
 
 
Jane Barnes 
Headteacher 
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